Dear Customers,

Lukins Brothers Water Company, Inc. would like to thank you for your continued efforts in conserving water. Although we had an unseasonably wet winter, water conservation regulations remain in place to help mitigate future water shortages. Your continued cooperation and support is needed to ensure reliable supplies of water for your comfort and necessary use.

Outdoor irrigation represents on average, 50-80 percent of all water use for residential customers. Lukins asks that you continue to abide by the following watering regulations:

WATERING DAYS: EVEN NUMBER STREET ADDRESSES WATER MONDAY AND THURSDAY. ODD NUMBER STREET ADDRESSES WATER TUESDAY AND FRIDAY. NO LANDSCAPE IRRIGATION ON WEDNESDAY, SATURDAY AND SUNDAY. HAND WATERING IS ACCEPTABLE ON NON WATERING DAYS.

Conservation Watering Tips:

- Install a working stop & drain. A working stop & drain is required on all homes, and allows homeowners the ability to turn off water to your home.
- Use a broom instead of water to clean driveways, decks and other surfaces.
- Do not allow sprinklers and hoses to overflow into streets and adjacent properties.
- While washing your vehicle, boats, trailers, etc. use a bucket and flow control spray nozzle on your hose.
- Report water waste and leaks to Lukins Brothers Water at (530) 541-2606 or info@lukinswater.com.

Additional Conservation Resources:

www.lukinswater.com http://wateruseitwisely.com http://saveourwater.com/



Lukins Brothers Water Company, Inc.

2031 West Way, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 530.541.2606 info@lukinswater.com

indicia

Conserve Today To Preserve Resources for Tomorrow!

address

Bar code